
 

 

 

 

 

November 15, 2023 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 RELEASE DATE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 

LORAIN COUNTY FAIR ANNUAL MEETING 
 

OFFICERS ELECTED AND ADMISSION PRICES SET 

 
 

The Fair Board Officers for 2024 were elected at the Annual Meeting of the Lorain County 

Agricultural Society held on Tuesday, November 14, 2023.  The following Directors have been 

elected to the Executive Committee for next year: 
 

• Rick Ternes – President 

• Scott Smith – Vice-President 

• Marie Waite – Immediate Past President 

• Joe Buchs – Executive Committee; term expires 2024 

• Patrick Twining – Executive Committee; term expires 2025 

• Kelly Squire – Executive Committee; term expires 2026 

 

In addition, the following Directors, who were voted onto the Fair Board on August 21, 2023, by 

members of the Lorain County Agricultural Society, were sworn in for three-year terms ending in 

2026: 
 

 Heath Baus Trent Hill Craig Norton 

 Matt Hignett Steve Neff Scott Smith 

  

Joe Buchs was also elected for a three-year term and will be sworn in at the December meeting. 

 

The 2024 fair will be held August 18 – 25.  Admission prices will be $8.00 for gate admission 

and a membership or season pass will be $40.00 and gets you seven admissions to the fair.  

Membership and season passes will be on sale from December 2023, through August 18, 2024, 

at the Secretary’s office on the fairgrounds.  Children 8 and under will be free at the gate; senior 

citizens 65 and older and Veterans and military personnel with ID are free on Thursday,  

August 22. 

 

The Secretary’s office is open Monday thru Friday, 9 am – 3 pm.  You may contact Charisse 

Nikel, Fair Secretary, at the fair office at (440) 647-2781 or by email at info@loraincountyfair.com.  

Please visit our website at loraincountyfair.com and/or follow Lorain County Fair on Facebook for 

updates and announcements.  
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